
From: Eleana Molise <eleana@46thward.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 3:50 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donations Received by 46th Ward for Coat Drive 
 

 
Hi Steve,   
 
Happy Friday! Last weekend the 46th Ward hosted a coat drive for our new neighbors and houseless 
neighbors!  
 
We received a donation for the 46th ward dems for our hot chocolate station. They bought us six crates 
of hot chocolate and whipped cream and cups, totaling $450.  
 
We also received many coat donations from individuals and institutions, I am only capturing the new 
coats donated because the used coats would not total more than $50. Please let me know if you need 
information on used coats donated.  
 
We received 50 new coats from Anshe Emet, 15 new coats from ONE Northside, 15 new coats from Inter 
American School, 15 new coats from St Andrews School. all other coats we received were used. A 
constituent Janine also donated over 50$ in activities supply (bubbles, hula hoops, bean toss, chalk) 
 
Please let me know if you need any other information from me!  
 
--  
Eleana Molise (She/Her/Hers)  

Please note that info@46thward.com is the new official email address of 46th Ward 
Alderwoman Angela Clay's office.  
 
Office of 46th Ward Alderperson Angela Clay 
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